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ABOUT THE EVERGREEN LINE PROJECT 

The Evergreen Line is an 11-kilometre extension to the existing 
SkyTrain system in Metro Vancouver. Evergreen will be complete 
and in service in early 2017. 

For more information about the Evergreen Line Project, please 
visit www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  

CONTACT US 

To find out more, or to receive traffic updates: 

Traffic Information Line (available 24 hours, 7 days a week): 
604-927-2080
Email: info@evergreenline.gov.bc.ca
Facebook: www.facebook.com/evergreenline

Start of Plaza Construction at Burquitlam Station 

Burquitlam Station is almost complete, and Evergreen Line crews will now begin construction of 
the Burquitlam Station plaza. This work will take place from mid-March until late July 2016.   

WHAT TO EXPECT: 

 Station plaza construction will take place Monday – Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. If night

work is required, residents and businesses will be notified in advance.

 There may be some northbound lane shifts and closures on Clarke Road while work is underway;

every effort will be made to minimize delays for the travelling public. Drivers should watch for

changeable message signs that will indicate changes.

 Nearby residents and businesses may experience noise related to construction activities,

including the use of heavy machinery. Every effort will be made to minimize noise and disruptions

where possible.

 Pedestrians are asked to follow the marked detours.

This is the final stage of construction in the Burquitlam Plaza area and we appreciate your patience 
during construction. For more information, please contact 604-927-2080, available 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week, or call the Evergreen Line Project Office at (604) 927-4452, or email us at: 
info@evergreenline.gov.bc.ca.  
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